
“Together We Can” 

South Central Local Schools 
Home of the Trojans 

Board of Education Office 

3305 Greenwich-Angling Rd. 

Greenwich, OH.  44837 

Phone:  419.752.3815 

Fax:  419.752.0182 

 
To:   Persons Wishing to Submit Quotes 
 
From:   South Central Local Board of Education 
 
Subject:   Snow Removal for South Central Local Schools 
 
We are asking for quotes for the snow removal at the South Central Local Schools for the 2021-
2022 school year.  
 
We would like you to quote the following: 
 
Snow Removal (all parking areas at the high school and elementary/junior high school and the 
playgrounds at the elementary/junior high school). 
 These areas are to be plowed whenever that is a snowfall greater than 2”. 
 This must be accomplished no later than 6:00 a.m. on school days. 
 You need to quote –  
 Price per hour per truck to plow parking area   _________________ 
 
Salting of Parking Areas (all parking areas at both buildings used by staff and students and 
playground areas) 

You need to quote –  
 Price per hour per truck to salt parking area   __________________ 
 Price per salt to be used Per Ton     __________________ 
 
Removal of Snow from Premises (only if snow piles begin to take up parking areas) 
 Do you have the capability to remove snow from the premises?  Yes No 
 You need to quote –  
 Price per hour per truck      __________________ 
 Price per hour per loader to lad snow    __________________ 
 
Do not push snow in front of the fuel tanks, driveway to baseball field, in front of concession 
stand and track area. Do not use chains or equipment that may damage parking lot surface. 
Any damage to the property will be the responsibility of the individual/company who is 
contracted to do the snow plowing. 
 
All quotes must be received by the Treasurer of the South Central Local Schools, no later 
than 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 14, 2021. Please submit bids in a sealed envelope marked 
“Snow Removal Bid”. The Board of Education reserves the right to reject any and all bids.  
 
 

Christina Warrick, Treasurer 


